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To: Mountain View City Council
From: Joel Dean, 750 North Shoreline Boulevard, Mountain View
Subject: 1/24/23 meeting -- questions for Council applicants

If the Council is really interested in doing what would best represent the will of the public -- which it did not do by
choosing to appoint a new member rather than hold an election -- I suggest asking each applicant the following:

Do you, regardless of your personal opinions, agree to (1) oppose any further attempts to weaken the CSFRA; and
(2) support enforcement of the Narrow Streets ordinance?

Also, please consider asking the following:

Do you feel Google should be granted, for the next thirty years, an expedited approval process for its development
proposals which bypasses the City Council?

How would you ensure that City staff and consultants are held accountable to the Council and the public?

Should pedestrians and bicyclists receive equal benefits from the Active Transportation Plan?

Thank you for your attention.
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